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October 28, 1976 · 

Dr. Leonidas Berry 
2600 S. Michigan Ave, #303 
Chicago, Illinois 60616 

Dear Leonidas: 

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the 
Governing Board of the American Society for Gastro­
intestinal Endoscopy, on Saturday October 23, 1976 
voted to award you the Schindler Award for 1977. 
Your name was placed in nomination by The Schindler 
Award Committee which consisted of Drs. Boyce, 
Dagradi and Rinaldo. The nomination was received 
with great pleasure by the remaining members of the 
Board. It was considered a very fitting recognition 
of the many years you have devoted to the teaching 
of endoscopy. 

We shall be contacting you in the future . about the 
exact arrangements for the presentation in Toronto. 
Meanwhile, I would like for you to give some thought 
as to who you would like to have make the presentation. 

In closing, I would like to extend to you my personal 
congratulations. 

Sincerely yours, 
..... 

John F. Morriss · y, M.D. 
President 
A/S/G/E 
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